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Hello, I am a mother in Hermiston, Oregon. My children use Oregon Charter 

Academy. They thrive in their online school environment and the lessons they learn. 

Their teacher are Absolutely fabulous and the whole ORCA staff are truly committed 

to the students. Please consider the thousands of ORCA students and other charter 

school students who need to be able to get funding that is Available but currently not 

for them.. I know these funds will helps students and teachers in the charter school 

systems in tremendous ways From one Oregonian wayyy over here in Eastern 

oregon who is taking time for this important matter and just wants to be heard. Please 

think of what's best for the all students!!!  


